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Oregon House Bill 3074 represents an overreach of legislative authority that could 

undermine individual freedoms and impose unnecessary burdens on Oregonians. 

While the specific details of the bill are not fully outlined in this context, its 

introduction in the 2025 Regular Session suggests a potential expansion of 

government control in an area that may not require such intervention. Historically, 

bills like these can lead to increased regulation, stifling personal choice and 

economic opportunity under the guise of public benefit. Oregon’s citizens deserve 

policies that prioritize liberty and practical solutions over bureaucratic overreach, and 

HB 3074 risks failing that standard. Lawmakers should focus instead on addressing 

pressing issues—like housing affordability or infrastructure—rather than pushing 

forward potentially restrictive measures that may not align with the needs or values of 

the state’s diverse population. 

 

 


